
What’s Happening Here?
Add Two-Way  

Protected Bike Lane Organize Roadway

Review Ave. and Laurel Hill Blvd., Greenpoint Ave. to 56th Rd. 
   Safety Improvements

Improve Connections Reduce Speeding

Implementation begins Fall 2024
 Existing: 
 Review Ave. 

For additional information about this project, contact the NYC DOT Queens Borough  
Commissioner’s Office at 212.839.2510 or visit our website: nyc.gov/dot  
To sign up for NYC DOT updates, visit: nyc.gov/dotnews

NYC DOT will implement street safety improvements on Review Ave. and 
Laurel Hill Blvd. from Greenpoint Ave. to 56th Rd.: 

•	 Add two-way protected bike lane on the northern curb

•	 Update curb regulations to accommodate truck movements

•	 Convert 37th St. between Starr Ave. and Review Ave. from one-way 
east-bound to one-way west-bound

 Proposed: 
 20th Ave. 


